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am, followed by Storytime with 
Mrs. Claus at the Blue Goose at 
1 pm.

The movie “Elf” will be shown 
at the historic Texas Theater at 
3 pm, followed by a concert at 
the theater at 5 pm by the 
Bronte Longhorn Band.

The evening will conclude 
with the decoration awards 
ceremony and the tree lighting 
following the concert.

It is time once again for 
Christmas Greetings! The 
Observer/Enterprise  would like 

adoption on Friday, December 
3.  The tree will be located at 
Bella B’s, located on Austin
Street in downtown Robert Lee.

Please come and join in the 
fun of  helping a local child at 
Christmas.

The Bronte city limits 
residential curbside pickup will 
be held on Saturday, December 
4.  Please try to have items set 
out the night of  Friday, 
December 3.

A burger fundraiser will be 
held on Saturday, December 11, 
from 11 am until 2 pm at the 
Longbranch BBQ parking lot in 
Bronte.  The donation only meal 
will include hamburger, chips, 
and a drink.  Bake sale items 
and sausage wraps will also be 
available.

All proceeds from the event 
will be used to send Leroy the 
Longhorn to the Citrus Bowl for 
the New Year’s Day 
performance.

The annual downtown 
Christmas in Olde Bronte event 
will be held Saturday, December 
11, beginning with a parade at 
9:30 am.

Vendor booths will open at 10 

Vision with a Purpose is 
hosting “Small Town 
Christmas” on Saturday, 
December 4 at 5 pm.

Santa will arrive at 6 pm and 
will be giving gifts to all children 
ages 0-9 years.

Popcorn and hot chocolate 
will be served and pralines and 
gingerbread cookies will be sold.

Christmas movies will be 
shown free of  charge in the VP 
building.

Children are encouraged to 
write letters to Santa and 
deposit them in Santa’s 
beautiful mail box outside the 
VP building by December 15. 
Also an arts and crafts table will 
be set up inside for children to 
make a Christmas project.

On Friday, December 3, VP 
will be holding an Open House 

from 9 am until 12 noon. Come 
by and see their beautifully 
decorated building and get a 
bite to eat.

Coke County Kickapoo Water 
Control and Improvement 
District #1 will hold an election 
on January 11, 2022, for the 
purpose of  electing two 
directors.

Director Riley Coalson has 
filed for re-election.

The election will be held at 
Bronte City Hall.

For further information 
concerning the election, contact 
Clerk Fran Sonnenberg-
Oleksiuk by 5 pm on Friday, 
December 3, 2021.

The angels for the Robert Lee 
Angel Tree will be available for 

to remind businesses and 
individuals wishing to place a 
Christmas greeting in the 
newspaper to call or stop by and 
choose your greeting for the 
December 25th issue.

Deadline for this year’s 
greetings is Monday, December 
13 at 12 noon. For more 
information or to place your 
greeting, contact the O/E office 
at (325) 453-2433 or Morgan at 
(325) 277-9210 or Melinda at 
(325) 473-8863.

Monday, December 13, is 
also the deadline for the 
annual Year in Review issue set 
for publication January 1, 
2021.

 The Robert Lee Volunteer Fire Department responded to a fire on Friday, 
December 26, 2021, south of  Robert Lee on Highway 208 at the Colorado River bridge.  The 
Coke County Sheriff’s Office also responded to the incident.


